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Arsmgte '94 legges til Evenes

The annual general meeting will be held in Evenes, North Nordland

Evenes Villmarksgruppe (Evenes Wildernes Club) have enthusiastically agreed to arrange the annual general meeting.
We will be given a first hand account of the position regarding Trollkjerka, in respect of both degra-dation and closure.
The meeting will be held from 23. - 25. September. Contact person is Per Vestvik, who says that preparations are
already under way. He promises a testing rescue practice in Trollkjerka. Invitation to the AGM will as usual be sent out

a month before the mee-ting with details of time, place, arrangements and practi-calities. Please send items for
discussion.



